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Updates to the Alarm System at the WWTP 

 

With the completion of the upgrades to the Waste Water Treatment Plant, a 

number of alarms associated with the different process need to be updated.  

These were not planned for in the project itself as the operators have put in 

significant efforts to pare down the needed alarms. 

 

The attached quote will give them remote view access to both the alarms and 

associated camera’s so that they can identify problems prior to arriving at the 

plant.   

 

This system is very similar to the alarm system that the Water Department utilizes 

on the various pumps and water towers.  I recommend approval of the alarm 

system upgrade.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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